
.A

*'^1 PKO'^
/̂

■ , ,4^ - ■ .-.,

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

REGION I

J.F. KENNEDY FEDERAL BUILDING, BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02203-2211
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January 5, 1988

Avco Lycomlng - Stratford Army Engine Plant
550 South Main Street

Stratford, CT 06497

Gentlemen:

As you know, the Connecticut Department of Environmental
Protection (CT DEP) has been delegated the NPDES permit and
compliance programs in the State and has assumed the respon
sibility for reviewing your discharge monitoring reports (DMR).
EPA regularly meets with the CT DEP to review your compliance
with your NPDES permit; therefore, it is not necessary for you
to submit a copy of your DMR's to this office. However, you
must continue to submit your DMR's to the CT DEP at the stipula
ted interval. Failure to submit the DMR's within the required
time period will subject your organization to an EPA or CT DEP
enforcement action.
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If you have any questions, please contact Michael Fedak of this
office at (617) 565-3481.

Sincerely yours.

Michael Fedak

Permit Compliance Section
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cc: CT DEP

(Attn; M. Harder)
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